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Greetings from Africa! 

 

As we slowly approach the end of the year we reflect on some of the life-changing journeys we have shared with our guests. Here are 

some of their memories… 

 

“This has been my second trip with Wilderness Safaris and I’m looking forward to my next. Our guide was excellent and enhanced our 

experience, we will take home with us everlasting memories and reminiscent pictures” 

  

“It was nice to focus on seeing all the animals but climbing on the dunes, going on a boat and hiking made it much more fun. We loved 

the diversity of activities offered to us on our Namibian Exploration journey ” 

 

“Our guide was very professional and knowledgeable. He was very flexible in accommodating the needs of all of the guests” 

 

We still have a few seats available on our 2017 Namibia and Botswana scheduled explorations. Please contact your journey 

specialist for further details and to guarantee your space. 
 

          
 
Please note that we will have a slight change in itinerary for the Hwange Walking Safari in 2018. The itinerary will include accommodation 

at Davison’s Camp, Ngamo Plains and Linkwasha Camp. The highlights of this new itinerary are as follows: 

 

• Access to the private, wildlife-rich Linkwasha Concession is exclusively for Wilderness Safaris guests. 
• The highest densities of large mammals in Hwange are found in the Linkwasha Concession, due to its rich habitat diversity.  
• Walks provide one with a sense of immersion into nature, excitement and adventure, while game drives offer the opportunity to 

explore further afield.   
• Nights spent in dome tents under the stars with access to viewing platforms create a nostalgic sense of safari. They offer a truly 

wild and authentic feel.  
• We begin and end our journey at Wilderness Safaris camps, framing the adventure with indulgence and luxury, especially at 

Linkwasha Camp, our grand finale.  
 
For information on all our private guides click here 
 
For information on all Explorations departures click here 
 
View our Availability Report   

 
Until next time  
 
The Wilderness Explorations Team  

 

For more information on Explorations, you can also contact your journey specialist or email Explorations@wilderness.co.za  

 

http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations/hwange-walking-safari/itinerary
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations/our-guides
http://www.wilderness-safaris.com/explorations
http://images.wilderness.co.za/NewsletterTemplate/September_2017/Explorations_Availability.pdf
mailto:Explorations@wilderness.co.za

